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New Paid Sick Leave and Minimum Wage Laws in Washington State
Effective January 1

 

Multiple new laws will take effect in Washington state beginning January 2024, bringing changes to the state's
minimum wage laws and adding requirements under the state's Paid Sick Leave Law.

The state minimum wage will increase to $16.28 per hour, a 3.4% increase over last year's minimum wage, and
more than double the federal minimum wage, which continues to sit at $7.25. The new minimum wage rate will
apply to workers who are 16 years old and older. Employees who are 14 or 15 years old may be paid $13.84 per
hour.

Read the full Update here.
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